
 

 
 

28 June 2021 
 
Centre Determined Grades for GCSE, AS and A-level 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

As the academic year draws to a close I am writing to thank you once again for the support that you 

have given both to your daughter and to the School as we navigated our way together through 

unprecedented times. 

 

Your daughter/child will receive Centre Determined Grades in August (10th for AS & A-levels and 

12th for GCSEs). When the results are issued, if you wish to appeal, please follow the steps set out in 

the attached CCEA Post-Results Service Student & Parent Guide and the Glenlola Collegiate Policy 

for Post-Results Service Summer 2021. 

 

As directed by the Department of Education and CCEA, a summary of the evidence used to determine 

your daughter’s/child’s Centre Determined Grades will be sent to you by post in the coming week. 

This information may be helpful to you should you wish to consider appealing grades in August. 

 

Thank you and enjoy the summer break. 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
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